
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: AFI/546.JCP 

07 June 2022 

Dear Families 

We are writing to you to congratulate your son/daughter on receiving a role in our Royal Shakespeare Playmaking 

Festival. This event will be taking place on Tuesday 19th July at The New Wolsey Theatre in Ipswich. Your 

son/daughter will out of school for the entire day as The Wolsey Theatre and RSC are providing us with a full day of 

rehearsal workshops and activities in preparation for the performance in the evening.  

Tickets will go on sale on Friday 10th June – there are only 200 available tickets so if you are hoping to come and see 

your son or daughter perform, please aim to purchase them as soon as possible.  

We are currently making final arrangements for the day of the performance including travel to and from school. 

The cast will travel to the theatre by the school’s minibus and we kindly ask if you could make arrangements to 

collect your son/daughter after the show has finished later that evening. We will share timings with you as soon as 

the RSC has confirmed the running time of the show with us. Of course, if you are coming to watch the show – you 

can take your son/daughter with you once the show has finished.  

On the day, the cast are encouraged to bring a packed lunch with them as we will have a busy schedule at the 

theatre. They can also bring a packed dinner if preferred, however we will have an hour break in the early evening 

to get some hot food. If your son/daughter would like to purchase some hot food, please ensure they have some 

money with them to do so.   

I hope this provides you with sufficient information but do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further 

details. We will be in touch soon with confirmed travel details and timings.  

Thank you for your continued support and creative encouragement. 

Kind regards 

 

Amy Fitch 
 
Miss A Fitch 
Teacher of English 
 

 

 


